


We're so thankful to be at Cru25,
our biennial staff conference held
in Milwaukee! It's been a refreshing
time of connection, training, and
encouragement. We've loved
gathering with other Cru staff from
around the country to be equipped
and reminded of our shared
mission.

Thank you for being part of getting
us here -- your support makes
moments like this possible!

With gratitude,
Clay and Emily Selway




